
MEMORANDUM  

To:   File No. S7-04-23 

From:   Ammon Simon, Counsel to Commissioner Hester M. Peirce  

Re:  Meeting with Lynne Marlor 

On October 23, 2023, Commissioner Hester Peirce and Ammon Simon, Counsel to 
Commissioner Peirce, met with Lynne Marlor, Co-Founder, Women in Digital Assets Forum. 

The general topics discussed included the Commission’s proposed rules on Safeguarding 
Advisory Client Assets. 

  


